
              

 
 

 
Emergency resolution on a statement to condemn the involvement and 
actions of two member organization for their involvement in the conscious 
aggregation against Palestinians. 

 

Proposed by: IYU  

Date: 28th April 2024 

Reasoning:   

While the brutal Israeli aggression persists against the Palestinian people in 
the Gaza Strip, and while starvation continues to ravage Palestinians, with 
medicines still blocked from reaching them along with water, electricity, and 

all the essentials of life for over six months, the victims of this aggression 
amount to nearly 40.000 martyrs and missing persons, of which 14.000 
children and 10.000 women, with over 70.000 injured, not to mention the 
destruction of more than 80% of Gaza's infrastructure, which the ICJ is looking 
into a file of genocide against Israel. This occurs alongside escalating 

situations in the West Bank, including attacks by settler gangs under the 
protection of occupation soldiers, land theft, cutting off connections 
between cities, and approval for the construction of more than 3.500 
settlement units in a large area of the eastern West Bank. 

Based on our complete commitment to our political orientations and our 
belief in the principle of the two-state solution, non-military action, and 
peace, in line with international law and humanitarian law, which we share 
as Independence Youth Union regarding the Palestinian situation, we express 

our concerns about two member organizations that diverge from this 
approach and participate in the process of continuous aggression against us 
Palestinian people in the Gaza Strip and the West Bank, and also undermine 
the principles that member organizations should uphold. 

 

Proposal:  



              

 
 

 
To have a statement condemning the action shared by photos and videos of 

both NOAL and Hashomer for their participation in the continuous aggression 
against Palestinians and for their educational proses that do not uphold the 
IFM-SEI principals, while working with the next Presidium to take a firm action 
against them by having a membership review in accordance to IFM-SEI’s 

constitution. 

 


